
DRAFT MEMORANDUM 

 

May 12, 2017 

 

BY REGISTERED MAIL 

 

To:  Tina Houston, LBJ Library 

 

From:  Irene Marr, ARRB 

 

Subject: Transfer of Documents 

 

Enclosed are copies of 17 documents containing redactions identified by the following RIFs: 

177-10001-10296   177-10002-10016 

177-10001-10437   177-10002-10017 

177-10001-10466   177-10002-10022 

177-10001-10472   177-10002-10025 

177-10001-10473   177-10002-10034  

177-10001-10475   177-10002-10069 

177-10002-10012   177-10002-10070 

177-10002-10014   177-10002-10072 

177-10002-10015 

 

As agreed, the Review Board staff prepared the sanitized copies which your staff can compare to the 

original documents.  The postponement codes are marked on the sanitized copies and are explained 

in the accompanying Final Determination forms, also attached.  The Review Board will forward the 

original highlighted copies, the original Review/Postponement forms, and the Final Determination 

Forms to NARA.   I have been in regular contact with Jennifer Warner who has been expecting 

these documents.  She indicated that once she had the sanitized copies, she would complete their 

processing and updating of RIFs, then forward the new RIFs and the sanitized documents to NARA.  

We expect to be complete with the remaining referrals in April.  We do not need the updated 

database reflecting the change in status until all documents have been completed. 

 

Once again, thank you for your assistance. 

 

Enclosures 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


